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“Let the redeemed of the Lord say so,
whom he hath redeemed from the
hand of the enemy.” Ps. 107:2
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Thank you for praying!
February, March and April - 2007

Dear Co -Laborers in Christ:

“I have fought a good fight, I he finished my course, I have kept the faith:” 2 Timothy
4:7

We desire this to be our testimony and the testimony of our church family at the close of
2007. We are in much need of your faithful prayer support to see this goal met.

Four have asked the Lord to save them in this New Year so far. Our friend James is one
of them. Early in February he suffered a brain stroke due to excessive drinking. He was
in rehab for two months. ?since his release he and his wife, Baby, have been attending
services regularly. She is Hindu and in need of the Saviour. Please remember both of
them in your prayers. Physically and spiritually James has a great battle to face in this
New Year. '

Also, pray for Jason. As a young man he faithfully attended the church. He lives on the
hill just above our house. One night as he was working on the car it began to roll down
the hill. Jason jumped in the car but could not gain control of it. The car jumped the
curb and smashed into the pillars of our carport. Our small truck had only scratches from
all the flying rock, Jason was shaken but unharmed, his car was badly damaged and the
frame was bent. A week later he had another accident. We believe the Lord is trying to
get his attention.

Another neighbor, Mr. Aaron, who runs the disco above the church has stomach cancer.
He has always been respectful of our services and waits until church is over before he
starts his extremely loud music. He will have to go to Trinidad for treatments. Pray for
his family, his salvation, and his healing.

Please remember our daughter, Carrie, in your prayers too. As the Caribbean Islands
were getting ready for World Cup Cricket, we were getting ready for a visit from her.
Carrie’s desire is to return to Grenada and serve with us in our children’s ministries. She
organized Easter activities for the church children and began putting together her slide
presentation. As always she was a tremendous help and encouragement to us.

In May, we have a Mission Team coming for a Crusade and to paint the outside of the
church. Please pray as they prepare to minister to us and the people in our village.
Wouldn’t it be great if God called another couple from this group to serve with us.

Our last prayer'request is a personal one. We have some urgent financial needs at this
time. ‘

Thank you for your attention to these requests and thank you for allowing us to be your
missionaries. You are in our prayers and we are trusting that together we can accomplish
great things for His glory in this New Year.

In Christ,

The Mathena’s
Grenada, West Indies
1-473-437-0982



